[image: Image result for st marys barnsley]

Dear Parents/Carers and Year 3, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]                              I hope you are all well and are taking care! It has been lovely receiving emails from some of you telling me what you have been up to and pictures of your work. 
Please find attached the next home learning booklet with a range of activities. These activities include a range of maths tasks, writing tasks, SPAG tasks, handwriting and 2 weeks of spellings to continue to practise and learn. 
Listening to and practising your times tables is really important so keep this up! Remember you can use Times Tables Rock Stars! 
Attached is the next half term homework grid for you to begin. Our next topic is split into two. We have ‘Forces and Magnets’ and ‘Animals including Humans’. There are lots of different activities you can begin to have a go at.   
Please keep us updated via our school twitter, we would love to see your home learning! 
If you have any questions about the home learning booklet or if you would like to let me know how you are getting on, please feel free to email me - a.bell@smat.org.uk                                                                     I will try to reply to you as soon as possible. 

Remember to also relax and have fun!

Please take care.
Thank You, 
Miss Bell
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